
Dear parents, carers and children, 

 

I hope you all had a lovely, restful break 
and you are ready for your second half 
term in year 3!   

 

This is always a very exciting half term, 
with the run up to Christmas and all of the lovely songs that 
we will be learning! 

 

I hope this newsletter shows you some of the things that we 
have been getting up to so far in Deer class and let’s you know 
what is still to come! 

Please do get in touch if you have any questions or concerns 
and I’ll be more than happy to help. 

 

Many thanks,   

 

Erin Campbell 

PE   Our PE days are now on a Monday and a Friday, This 

half term, we will be working on our gymnastics and 
dance skills. Children leave their PE kits in school to get 
changed into on the day. They will bring them home at Christmas 
so that kits can be washed and returned in January. 

I am so proud of everything that our wonderful children achieved last term 

and I know that you are, too! We made lots of progress in all areas of 

the curriculum and made lots of memories at the same time! Our 

Twitter handle is @DeerClassHFS - Please follow us! 

Just a little reminder that the children can 

change their reading books on any day of 

the week, at the beginning 

or the end of the day. 

Please sign your child’s 

planner when you listen to 

them read at home as we 

will be monitoring this on 

a weekly basis. 

I am looking forward to speaking to 
you all on Monday 7th and Tuesday 
8th November for parents evening. 
If you would like an appointment, please book on 
the ParentMail app if you haven’t already. 


